
From: Ryan Lloyd 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 9:44:17 PM
To: Paul Lagrandeur <Paul.Lagrandeur@brock.ca>
Cc: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca>; Claire Doble <Claire.Doble@brock.ca>; Erika Josephson

Subject: Playground Build

Evening, 

We just had our general meeting and voted that Saturday June 4th would be our preferred day
for the playground build. If you need additional help in the days prior to help organize,
please let me know - we have have some retired members that can assist ahead of time

Following that, we would like to use the Playground as an opportunity to have a small
Community Appreciation on Saturday June 11th. The Lions will host a BBQ at the park and
invite council and staff for and the public for an opening of sorts.

Any information you can give the Lions a head of time to help us organize would be greatly
appreciated. Please let us know if these dates work.

Thanks
 Ryan 
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